NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

ON APPLICATION FOR

MALT BEVERAGE LICENSE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT:  The Town Board of the Town of Midland, Haakon County, South Dakota, on the 13th day of September, 2022 at the hour of 7:00 PM, in the Town Hall, located at 509 Main Street, will meet to consider the following application for a temporary on-sale malt beverage permit, which has been presented to the Town Board and filed with the Finance Officer, to operate within the municipality:
Midland Fire Department 
Temporary On-Sale

Malt Beverage

For the street dance

Sept. 17, 2022
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT:  Any person, persons, or their attorney may appear and be heard at said scheduled public hearing who are interested in the approval or rejection of any said application.

Michelle Meinzer

Finance Officer

Town of Midland

(Publish September 1, 2022)

Published once at the approximate cost of __________.

